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PermaFlash® Bituminous Flashing System Interim Packaging Change 

Bituminous Roofing Systems 
 
Effective immediately, Johns Manville has changed the packaging for both the 
PermaFlash Primer and Kits as follows: 
 
Product Item # Old Packaging New Packaging 
PermaFlash 
Primer 

70000664 
 

(6) 32 oz bottles/box (6) 32 oz bottles per box 
filled with 16 oz of primer 
(half full) 
 

PermaFlash Kit 70000663 1 roll of scrim 
(2) 32 oz bottles/kit 

1 roll of scrim and (1) 32 
oz bottle with 16 oz of 
primer (half full) 
 

This packaging change is an interim solution allowing JM to continue to offer 
PermaFlash primer within the states affected by the OTC (Ozone Transport 
Commission) Model Rule. However, please be aware that this change is in 
effect everywhere the product is sold and not only in the Northeastern 
states.   
 
We understand the inconvenience this may cause and are working on an 
alternative packaging solution utilizing smaller 16 oz bottles. We appreciate 
your patience with us during this transition. Pricing will be adjusted to reflect 
this change. 
  
Consult your local JM sales or technical representative for additional information. 
 
 
 
Nate Martin 
Product Manager 

 


